Nigel Griffiths MP
Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State
for Competition and Consumer Affairs

2 ¢ October 1997
Mr Nick St Aubyn MP
House of Commons
London

SWIA 0AA

Dear Nick,

Department of
Trade and Industry

1 Victoria Street
London
SWi1H O0ET

Direct Line
0171-215 5518

DTTI Enquiries
0171-215 5000

E Mail Address
griffiths.tlo@to.dd.gov.uk

Thank you for writing to Jack Straw on behalf of Mr D J Ekberg of [ | E JNNEEE
I -bout metrication. I am replying as Minister responsible for

Metrication.

Since coming to office I have become aware that, while much progress has been made in
the field of metrication, there are nevertheless a number of outstanding issues relating to it
which will arise in the future. I have therefore requested a complete reappraisal of our
policy in this area and I will write to you again when the results of this exercise are

known.

Best wishes

Yours sincerely
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